
 
Welcome Ancaster Meadow families 

to the 2017-2018 school year.  We 
hope you enjoyed your summer 
and are ready or a new school 
year.  

A special welcome to the many new 
families that have joined our 
school this year.  

We would like to invite you all to 
come and join us on Tuesday, September 19th at 6:30 in the teacher 
staff room for the first meeting of the school year. Come out and 
hear what is happening at the school and have your voice heard.   

Parent council works along side and together with school administra-
tion, teachers and staff to provide a healthy, safe and supportive 
learning environment for all students.  

This meeting is your opportunity to 
be an advocate for your child and 
allows you to get involved in the 
discussions that make Ancaster 
Meadow a better place.  We hope 
to see you at this meeting and look 
forward to a fantastic school year.  

 

 

 

Tuesday, September 19, 2017 

6:30 pm Teacher Staff Room 

Aʇɼɺʌʍɾʋ ʆɾɺɽʈʐ ʉɺʋɾʇʍ ɼʈʎʇɼʂʅ  
September  2017  

“At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to 
a child’s success is the positive involvement of parents.”  

- Jane D. Hull 

 
“We a l l  need a  

cheer i ng  comm i t tee  
and  paren t s  a re  a  

ch i l d ’ s  most      
impor tan t  fans ! ”  

 
-  V i v i an  K i r kf i e ld  


